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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Friday 28
th
 November 2014 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are excited to announce we have members of the ‘History off the Page’ group visiting year 4 for a ‘Roman 

Experience’ day which will enhance their topic learning this term. Due to availability, we have had to book this for next 

term on Wednesday 14
th
 January 2015, not this term as previously advertised. This will mean that our topic will 

continue for a short time after the Christmas break. 

 

The day will consist of activities and workshops for the children to take part in, some as a whole class and some in 

groups with adults, and they will get a chance to experience what it was really like to live in Roman times. If, due to 

unforeseen circumstances, we have to cancel the day, we will revert to a normal school day and monies paid will be 

refunded. 

 

To ensure that we are totally immersed in the experience, your child(ren) are welcome to come into school dressed in 

Roman costume. Otherwise, full school uniform must be worn as on a normal school day. If any parent/carer would 

like to join in and assist us on the day, we would be extremely grateful. 

 

Every effort has been made to ensure that, whilst we do not compromise the experience for your child, we keep the 

cost of the experience to a minimum. 

 

To enable this educational activity to take place we are requesting a voluntary contribution of £12.50 to be paid to 

school via ParentPay by Wednesday 17
th
 December 2014. 

 

In cases of financial hardship and particularly for our families in receipt of free school meals, we may be able to 

subsidise your contribution.  Circumstances such as these will be treated sympathetically; do come and talk to 

me in confidence if this is the case. – Mrs Reynolds (Head Teacher) 

 

Although such a contribution is voluntary, should contributions received by the school render the trip to be considered 

not viable, it will be cancelled and all contributions will be refunded. 

 

Please complete the permission slip below and reply by email.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss Miller    Mrs Reynolds 

Class Teacher    Head Teacher 

______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Roman Experience Day-Wednesday 14th January 2015 

 

I give permission for my child _____________________________________________ to take part in the Roman Experience day. 

 

I have made a voluntary contribution of £12.50 on ParentPay. 

 

I am able to help as a parent helper. 

 

Signed: ___________________________________________ Date: _________________________ 


